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File No.: 04-1000-20-2025-264 
 
 
June 12, 2025 
 
 

 
Dear
 
Re: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection 

of Privacy Act (the “Act”) 
 
I am responding to your request of May 1, 2025 under the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act for: 
 

Record of all letters, emails, and correspondence between the Consulate-General 
of the People’s Republic of China in Vancouver and the Mayor’s Office. Date 
range: October 1, 2016 to January 1, 2020. 

 
All responsive records are attached. 
 
Under Part 5 of the Act, you may ask the Information & Privacy Commissioner to review any 
matter related to the City’s response to your FOI request by writing to: Office of the Information 
& Privacy Commissioner, info@oipc.bc.ca or by phoning 250-387-5629.  
 
If you request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with:  1) the request number 
(2025-264);  2) a copy of this letter;  3) a copy of your original request; and  4) detailed reasons 
why you are seeking the review. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Signed by Cobi Falconer] 
 
 
Cobi Falconer, MAS, MLIS, CIPP/C 
Director, Access to Information & Privacy 
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If you have any questions, please email us at foi@vancouver.ca and we will respond to you as 
soon as possible. You may also contact 3-1-1 (604-873-7000) if you require accommodation or 
do not have access to email.  
 
 
Encl. (Response Package) 
 
 
:kt 



VA N CO UVER 

OFP.IC'E OF THE M AYOR 

December 18, 2018 

Mme. TONG Xiaoling, Consul General 
People's Republic of China in Vancouver 
3380 Granville Street 
Vancouver, BC V6H 3K3 

Dear Mme. Tong: 

ClTY O F VANCO UVER 
45::1 Wk'.ST .12TH AV ENUE 

VAN COUVER, n. C. 

V5Y IV4 
'l'l.\Llll'l·JONE: (604) 137:1 - 7621 

FAX NO. (604) 87::1 · 7685 

Thank you very much for your congratulatory letter dated November 5, 2018. I am 
humbled and honoured that the people of Vancouver have chosen me to serve them 
for the next four years. 

The friendly ties between China and the City of Vancouver are deeply valued by 
Council and our staff. Vancouver and Guangzhou have benefited from a strong sister­
city relationship for over thirty-three years, and we will continue our effort to 
support the many exchanges and dialogues held between our cities. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for visiting me at Vancouver City 
Hall on December 4th• I enjoyed our conversation and I look forward to working 
with you to continue our close relationship with Guagnzhou and the Consulate 
General of the People's Republic of China in Vancouver. 

My sincere thanks for all of the important work the Consulate General of The 
People's Republic of China does for the local community. As we look ahead to 2019, I 
look forward to continuing to work with you and other members of the Consular 
Corps in Vancouver, to serve the diverse residents of Vancouver and build our 
international relationships. 

Sincerely, 

[c~s+;:;:J 
Kennedy Stewart 
Mayor, City of Vancouver 
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